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Ms. Donnie Johnson
President, The Rotary Club of Space Center Rotary, RI
PO Box 580086
Houston, Texas 77058

Dear President Donnie,

Heather and I have just returned to Evanston from our latest trip to Houston, Texas. We
appreciate all the courtesies given to us while we were with you. We wish to take the
opportunity to thank you for your hospitality. We enjoyed our tour of the Johnson Space
Center and know that, as we use the cotton throw, we will remember this trip. Please thank
all the members of your Rotary club for this gift.

Both Heather and I felt that our message, Show Rotary Cares for your community for
our world, for its people, is making a difference with those who are less fortunate than we.
It is very significant to see the projects and activities of the Rotary clubs are making a
difference. I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for what you are accomplishing this
Rotary year.

Heather joins me in sending our kindest regards to you and all the members of the Space
Center Rotary Club.

With kind regards,

Glen W. Kinross
P r e s id e n t
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